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90
“Polished…pretty cherry and 
red plum flavors with a satiny 
texture and hints of green olive 

and spice...” Feb. 24, 2012

Pairs nicely with hearty 
dishes, lamb, ribs, grilled 
meats and hard cheeses.

- FOOD & WINE -

3 Rings Shiraz
2012

QUINTESSENTIAL
IMPORTER | MARKETER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quintessentialwines.com

90
“Polished…pretty cherry and 
red plum flavors with a satiny 
texture and hints of green olive 

and spice...” Feb. 24, 2012

Pairs nicely with hearty 
dishes, lamb, ribs, grilled 
meats and hard cheeses.

- FOOD & WINE -

3 Rings Shiraz
2012

QUINTESSENTIAL
IMPORTER | MARKETER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quintessentialwines.com

90
“Polished…pretty cherry and 
red plum flavors with a satiny 
texture and hints of green olive 

and spice...” Feb. 24, 2012

Pairs nicely with hearty 
dishes, lamb, ribs, grilled 
meats and hard cheeses.

- FOOD & WINE -

3 Rings Shiraz
2012

QUINTESSENTIAL
IMPORTER | MARKETER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quintessentialwines.com

90
“Polished…pretty cherry and 
red plum flavors with a satiny 
texture and hints of green olive 

and spice...” Feb. 24, 2012

Pairs nicely with hearty 
dishes, lamb, ribs, grilled 
meats and hard cheeses.

- FOOD & WINE -

3 Rings Shiraz
2012

QUINTESSENTIAL
IMPORTER | MARKETER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quintessentialwines.com

90
“Polished…pretty cherry and 
red plum flavors with a satiny 
texture and hints of green olive 

and spice...” Feb. 24, 2012

Pairs nicely with hearty 
dishes, lamb, ribs, grilled 
meats and hard cheeses.

- FOOD & WINE -

3 Rings Shiraz
2012

QUINTESSENTIAL
IMPORTER | MARKETER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quintessentialwines.com

90
“Polished…pretty cherry and 
red plum flavors with a satiny 
texture and hints of green olive 

and spice...” Feb. 24, 2012

Pairs nicely with hearty 
dishes, lamb, ribs, grilled 
meats and hard cheeses.

- FOOD & WINE -

3 Rings Shiraz
2012

QUINTESSENTIAL
IMPORTER | MARKETER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quintessentialwines.com

90
“Polished…pretty cherry and 
red plum flavors with a satiny 
texture and hints of green olive 

and spice...” Feb. 24, 2012

Pairs nicely with hearty 
dishes, lamb, ribs, grilled 
meats and hard cheeses.

- FOOD & WINE -

3 Rings Shiraz
2012

QUINTESSENTIAL
IMPORTER | MARKETER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quintessentialwines.com

90
“Polished…pretty cherry and 
red plum flavors with a satiny 
texture and hints of green olive 

and spice...” Feb. 24, 2012

Pairs nicely with hearty 
dishes, lamb, ribs, grilled 
meats and hard cheeses.

- FOOD & WINE -


